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Bringing Light to Those in Darkness

December 22, 2016

Pamela Grow

Dear Pamela,

I’m writing to you because you care about sex trafficking, and Kenzie needs
your help.

Thanks to your vision that victims can be rescued and restored, The
Hope Project has connected with 45 sex trafficked survivors in the last three years.
And now Kenzie is another young woman who needs that help.

Kenzie was only 16 when she was raped, then “handed off” to a pimp. She
tried to run away, but it didn’t work. It only got her brutally, mercilessly raped by
the pimp.

Held in cages in the basement of a house on a dirt road, armed guards,
blankets covering the windows that weren’t boarded up...

That’s where Kenzie “lived”— caged, sold to whoever came to the door with
money.

Imagine Kenzie, believing she’d never get away. Absolutely hopeless.

And then she sees a chance to run — running for her very life — and
escaping!!

But now what? Where does she go? Where can she be safe? Who would
help — even know how to help — someone like Kenzie?

You can help. You already do. Your investment in The Hope Project
means Kenzie has a place to go, people who understand what she’s been through,
and how to help her find resources and figure out what to do next. Counseling.
Mentors. A safe place to live. Hope.
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